Wimbledon and Putney Commons Conservators (WPCC)
Manor Cottage
Wimbledon Common London SW19 5NR
Chief Executive: Simon Lee



MEDIA RELEASE

June 2019 Board Update

Annual Open Meeting

At its meeting on the 10th June 2019, the WPCC Board approved the Report of Conservators and Audited Financial Statements for the year ended 31st March 2019. A copy of the statements may be found here

In accordance with the requirements of the charity's governing legislation, these statements will be signed at the Annual Open Meeting, which this year takes place on the 26th June 2019 at St John the Baptist Church Hall, Robin Hood Lane, Kingston Vale, London SW15 3PY. The Conservators and staff will be available for informal conversations on the evening from 7.30pm and the formal meeting starts at 8pm. Refreshments will be available from 7.30pm and we are hoping that as many as possible will be able to join us for the evening.

BioBlitz - Weekend of Nature

Our annual BioBlitz - Weekend of Nature will take place over the weekend of 21st, 22nd and 23rd June 2019. Please join our local volunteer experts and our staff for some fascinating walks and talks to learn about the flora and fauna of our very special Commons. A schedule of all the activities taking place over the weekend and where to meet may be found here

Governance

The Resolutions of the meeting of the Board of Conservators held on the 10th June 2019 have been posted on the Wimbledon and Putney Commons website and may be found here

ENDS

NOTES for Editors - Wimbledon and Putney Commons is a charity managed by the Wimbledon and Putney Commons Conservators (WPCC). It was established under the Wimbledon and Putney Commons Act of 1871. The Commons comprise some 1,140 acres across Wimbledon Common, Putney Heath and Putney Lower Common.

Contact: Simon Lee, Chief Executive Issued June 2019

Tel: 020 8788 7655, E-mail: rangersoffice@wpcc.org.uk website: www.wpcc.org.uk